
TOWN OF BENNINGTON 

CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Minutes of the Meeting- June 11, 2024 

Minutes accepted on July 9, 2024 

 

 

Present Karen Belcher 

  Robert Christian 

 

Karen Belcher called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the May 14, 2024 meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 

 

The minutes of the April 9, 2024 meeting were tabled. 

 

The first billing for mowing has been received. It included cleaning in the back corner of 

Sunnyside Cemetery and the corner by the shed at Evergreen Cemetery. Mr. Chicoine also 

sprayed for poison ivy, but did not charge the town for this. 

 

It was reported that the water has been shut off at Evergreen cemetery for the repair of a 

water leak.  

 

In other business Rob asked that the Trustees ask about the possibility of the town Highway 

Department repair the road in Evergreen Cemetery. 

 

It was noted that the Trustees are still waiting for quotes for the tree work in the cemeteries. 

 

As there was no other business at hand, the meeting was adjourned at 6:52 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Debra Belcher 

Cemetery Trustee Recording Secretary 

 

 


